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BUREAU OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH WELLNESS AND PREVENTION 
 

Management Memorandum 18-004 

DATE:   June 28, 2018 
 
TO:  Subrecipient, Contractors, and State Agencies  
 
FROM:  Kyle Devine, Bureau Chief KD  

Bureau of Behavioral Health Wellness and Prevention  
 
SUBJECT:  New Division Criteria & Program Reporting 
 
 
The Bureau of Behavioral Health Wellness and Prevention (BHWP) recently updated the Division Criteria used 
during provider certifications. A newly added requirement titled, “Division Criteria for Certified Treatment 
Programs Treatment Episode Data Set (TEDS),” states that certified treatment programs, private, public, or 
SAPTA-funded entities are required to report TEDS to the Division monthly, in a format determined by the 
Division. 
 
The Division is working on developing communication, reporting instructions, and a proposed implementation 
plan for all certified entities.  Throughout the next year, the Division will be working with certified providers 
who do not receive State funding to assure all providers can meeting this requirement.    Data will not be 
required to be submitted by unfunded certified providers until notified by the Division.  As additional details 
develop pertaining to this new reporting requirement, the Division will notify all entities.   
 
 
 


